
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held 

Tuesday, September 9, 2025, at 6:00 pm at the Village of Whiting 

Municipal Center located at 3600 Water Street, Stevens Point, WI.  

The Village of Whiting Board of Trustees will hear and decide on 

the proposed Amendment to Whiting Ordinance Section 19.06 – 

Zoning Districts:   R-2 Single- and Two-Family Residential District 

Regulations – new subsection 3:  Zero Lot Line Residential 

Development.  The proposed amendment is intended to 

accommodate and regulate residential development for one-family 

free-standing units or two one-family units with a common firewall 

but structures not considered a two-family or multiple family unit. 

 

The proposed amendment to the ordinance can be viewed on the 

Village of Whiting internet website at www.villageofwhiting.org.  

Copies can also be viewed Monday through Friday during the hours 

of 9:00 am – 3:00 pm at the Village of Whiting Municipal Center 

located at 3600 Water Street, Village of Whiting, Wisconsin.  All 

persons interested are invited to attend this public hearing and be  

heard. 

  

Annette Stashek 

Clerk-Treasurer 

Village of Whiting 

 

Run August 26, September 2, 2025 
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